
CLASS 1

GEOGRAPHY MAP
YEAR A

CLASS 2 CLASS 3 CLASS 4 CLASS 5

Autumn 1 Autumn 1 Autumn 1 Autumn 1 Autumn 1 

Autumn 2 Autumn 2 Autumn 2 Autumn 2 Autumn 2

Spring 1 Spring 1 Spring 1 Spring 1 Spring 1

Spring 2 Spring 2 Spring 2 Spring 2 Spring 2

Summer 1 Summer 1 Summer 1 Summer 1 Summer 1

Summer 2 Summer 2 Summer 2 Summer 2 Summer 2

Local area - school and
grounds.
Weather.

The UK - Weather,
diversity, travel and

transport.

North America - Physical
features: environmental

regions and climate. 

South America: Countries
and cities. 

Darwin’s discoveries.

Beeston Castle study - OS
map work. 

Local area - school and
grounds.
Weather.

The UK - Weather,
diversity, travel and

transport.

The World - small area
comparison - Trinadad.

The World - small area
comparison - Trinadad.

The World - small area
comparison - Trinadad.

The World - small area
comparison - Trinadad.

The UK - Weather,
diversity, travel and

transport.

The UK - Weather,
diversity, travel and

transport.

Local area - school and
grounds.
Weather.

Local area - school and
grounds.
Weather.

North America - Physical
features: environmental

regions and climate. 

North America - Human
features: cities, trade/time

zones. 

North America - Human
features: cities, trade/time

zones. 

Central America -
environment types,
countries, fairtrade.

Central America -
environment types,
countries, fairtrade.

Geography and migration. 

Geography and migration -
sustainability. 

South America: Countries
and cities, environmental

regions.

The future - sustainability. 
Citizens of change. 

North America - Physical
features: environmental

regions and climate. 

North America - Physical
features: environmental

regions and climate. 

North America - Human
features: cities, trade/time

zones. 

North America - Human
features: cities, trade/time

zones. 

Central America -
environment types,
countries, fairtrade.

Central America -
environment types,
countries, fairtrade.


